
Past Director’s Report 
To: R3 ExCom, R3 Committee, R3 SOSC 
Subject: Region 3 Past Director’s Report 
Date:  14 November 2022 
 
I am sorry to say that I will most likely not be able to participate in this month’s Region 3 
ExCom meeting. I am traveling to Vancouver on the 14th, to attend the MGA Board Series. I am 
especially looking forward to this meeting, as we begin focusing on IEEE and MGA activities 
planned for 2023 when I will be serving as the IEEE VP, MGA. In December, I’ll be supporting 
Director Brunasso in her Region 3 planning for 2023.  
 
Don’t forget to mark your calendars for Sections Congress 2023 in Ottawa, Canada, 11-13 
August. Sections Congress is an exciting meeting and a great opportunity to meet other 
volunteers from around the world, to learn best practices, to find new ideas for re-invigorating 
your Section, and to hear from and ask questions of highly experienced IEEE leaders. MGA will 
pay for the attendance of one representative from every Section. More information will be 
coming soon about whether Region 3 will hold a Region 3 Committee meeting there. In early 
2023, we will also begin discussing and then deciding what recommendations we would like to 
submit. I am looking forward to attending Sections Congress 2023 and to seeing the impact it has 
on our volunteers – especially the first-time attendees! 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jill I. Gostin, Region 3 Past Director 
IEEE VP-Elect, MGA 
jgostin@ieee.org 
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